
Children’s Legacy Center

Today’s Introductions
Karen Karnatz & Courtney McElvain introduced the members 
of Team 3. Those who helped out in today’s meeting: John 
Mathena led the flag salute. Jake Mangas gave the invocation. 
Past President Lou Gerard introduced our guests and visitors. 
Leslie Morgan & Kathy Anderson were the Sergeant-at-
Arms. Karen Karnatz & Courtney McElvain were our greeters, 
Keyway greeter was Tony Giovaniello. Susie Michaels sold 
Plinko tickets.

On the mic today...

Jake Mangas... 
with the invocation

Lou Gerard...
welcoming our guests

Thanks to Rick Hill
for our pre-meeting music.

May 2, 2019

Calendar
May 9 Sentinels of Freedom
May 16 Teacher of the Year
May 23 TBA
May 30 TBA

Karen Karnatz & 
Courtney McElvain... 

introducing their team



Club announcements
•	 Tom Stovall  - performed the monthly reading of the names of our honored veterans.
•	 Greg Balkovek - announced that our annual Sentinel Send Off will take place next week.
•	 Gary Burks - let everyone know about this year’s Giants field trip which is scheduled for July 20th. 

Cost will be $200 per person. To sign up, please see Michelle Nystrom.
•	 President Greg - announced Joe Talerico’s birthday & everyone gave a rousing chorus of Happy 

Birthday. Joe responded with donating $100 to his Shan & $100 to his Paul Harris.

Recognitions
•	 Ken Seamans - for a biking trip in South Carolina and Georgia, whatever is left on his pledge
•	 Courtney McElvain - for a college friends’ trip to Kauai, whatever is left on her pledge
•	 Sarah Fernandez - for announcing her participation in this year’s Dancing With the Stars event, $100 

to the club

Blue Badgers
Barry Tippin and Tim Thomas were presented with their blue 
badges today courtesy of President Greg. The customary fine 
of $25 each was applied. Great job guys! 

Shan Presentations
Congrats to first time Shan recipients Michelle Nystrom 
and Rick Fauss, pictured with President Greg, as well 
as Jill Letendre and Bill Speer (absent from today’s 
meeting).

Honorary Shan Award
This year’s Honorary Shan Award was presented by John 
Mathena to Nadine Bailey. Nadine could easily be considered 
a volunteer’s volunteer. In addition to being the founder of our 
local CASA organization, she has served as a school board 
member, an advocate for logging and water issues, 4H leader, 
Scouting leader, a board member for countless organizations 
and non profits. Congratulations Nadine!



Keyway Bowl-A-Thon
President Greg gave a big shout out to Wendy Dickens and the entire Keyway Committee for their great 
work on this year’s Bowl-A-Thon. Net earnings from the evening totaled $8,180! 

Special thanks to: 
•	 McHale Signs for making all of the sponsor banners
•	 Ed Rullman & Pat Corey for helping recruit teams and sponsors
•	 Tony Giovaniello for helping MC the event
•	 Jess Whitlow for getting trophies
•	 Anna Tracey for the raffle basket help
•	 Steve Clark/Minuteman Press for making flyers
•	 Gary Burk/Blach Beverage LLC for the Heroes vs Villains posters



Postcards From The Edge
From a recent 18 day cruise from Sydney to Singapore, Mark Wood provided us with some inspiring images.

Today’s Program: Children’s Legacy Center
Stephanie Bridget introduced our speakers for today, Senior Deputy District Attorney Sarah Murphy, and  
Kimberly Johnson, CEO of the Children’s Legacy Center. Sarah and Kimberly explained how the Center is a 
local, grassroots effort responding to the devastating issue of child abuse in our region.

As a prosecutor for child abuse cases, Sarah painted a picture of how pervasive this problem is in our county. 
In 2018 alone there were 162 child abuse prosecutions in Shasta county, and almost 650 substantiated cases 
reported by Health and Human Services, which is more than double the State of California average. She explained 
that being a cycle of abuse, the solution to this problem lies in better serving the victims so they don’t grow up to 
be offenders themselves. 

The Children’s Legacy Center, a work in progress, follows a model created 
more than 30 years ago in Huntsville, AL. The vision is to co-locate the 
various agencies and resources involved in serving these victims so that, 
among other benefits, the retelling of their abuse can be kept to a minimum. 
Their goal: Any child in Shasta County who is sexually or physically abused, 
witnesses a physical or violent crime, is severely neglected or trafficked will 
come to the Children’s Legacy Center to receive their forensic interview, 
non-acute medical exam, advocacy support, housing if needed and therapy 
services. 

To find out more about the Center, go to: www.childrenslegacycenter.org

“Our departure at night 
from the Sydney Harbor 

with a view of the 
Sydney opera House“

“Locations of Rotary clubs in 
central Sydney Australia”

“Meeting a delightful 
group of ladies from 
InterWest Rotary of 

Sydney“ “A view of our ship the 
Crystal Symphony moored 
at Hamilton Island along the 
Great Barrier Reef”

Presenters Sarah Murphy 
& Kimberly Johnson with 

President Greg 
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Disclaimer: Redding Rotary encourages our members to support our advertisers. The Rotary Club of Redding 
does not endorse any one company, business, organization or individual placing an ad in our newsletter.   
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